
Century Band Boosters
Board Meeting agenda

April 11, 2023

● Nominations for 2023-24 Board
○ We are taking nominations for next year’s booster club board positions.

Everyone is welcome to run for any position that they would like, even if the
person who holds it now plans to run again.

○ Nominations are open until 5/9. Please reach out to Patricia
(secretary@centuryband.org) or Jeff (president@centuryband.org) if you are
interested in nominating yourself.

○ Voting will happen at the May parent meeting on 5/14. You must be present at
the meeting to vote.

○ Nominations:
■ President

● Jeff Snively- Mike Teegarden nominated, Brian Lew seconded it
■ Treasurer 1

● Adreann Randle- Kim Barry nominated, Mary Agnes Javier
seconded

■ Treasurer 2
● Jason Keezel, nominated himself, Kristin Keezel second

■ Secretary
● Patty Battin, Patricia Bradley nominated, Brian Lew seconded

■ Uniform/Apparel VP
● Cindy Brehm, nominated herself, Christina McClelland seconded

■ Fundraising VP
● Christina Saribay, Monica Poulsen nominated, Tami Glem

seconded
● Aaron Salter nominated himself through an email to the secretary.

■ Volunteer coordinator
● Memory Bybee nominated herself through an email to the

secretary.

● Winter season Friends and Family Show
○ Monday 7:00 pm @Century gym
○ Free - Invite your friends and family!

● Wind Ensemble League Band Festival (4/11) @Sherwood HS. The students played well
today and had their best score of the year but did not qualify for the state competition.

● May 5 jazz night - remove from calendar

● NW Jazz Festival (5/6)
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○ At Mt Hood CC
○ We need 1 chaperone
○ Meet at 11:00
○ Combo performs at 2:30
○ Silver Jazz plays at 3:30
○ 1:00 Jazz band at 4:30

● CHOMP
○ We could use more student volunteers.

● Parade camp (4/15-16)
○ This has been on the calendar since August
○ It will take place at Century
○ Friday 12-10, Saturday 10-6
○ Lupe will make dinner on Friday for the students. She could use some

volunteers to help. Signup.
○ Students can earn fundraising points until May 20.
○ There will be 3 parade practices after camp. Dates will be sent out asap.

● Reno trip (4/27-30) - canceled. We just couldn’t fit it into the budget.
○ The combo group is still going. They will drive down in a smaller vehicle.

● Victoria Trip (May 20-22)
○ We will leave Saturday morning and return late on Monday.
○ Once Mr Dunlop knows how many students are going (after parade camp), he

will let us know how many bus seats there will be for chaperones.
○ We will charge $40 per student for food for the trip. Everything else will be

covered.

● Fundraising
○ Pies- pickup 4/21

■ There are a few extras. Tami will talk to the jazz auction organizers about
maybe using them for that and let us know if there are extras to sell.

○ Flower baskets (April 10-24), pickup May 10-11
■ Sale running now
■ All sales on website

○ “Everything is Awesome” (May 2)
■ Students will go door to door playing music and asking for donations. We

will also set up the website for people to be able to donate that way.
■ 5-8 pm

○ Jazz auction (May 31)
■ 6-9 pm
■ We are still looking for more auction items.
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■ The Brown jazz band will also play.
■ The Elks Lodge canceled on us today so we need a new venue!

○ Bandwidth Fun Run (June 17)
■ Mr Dunlop has all of the supplies ready to go.
■ This will take place in South Hillsboro and be a 5K.
■ Entry $40, other schools pay $20 each and sell for $40 so that they make

some money too.
○ HOPS concession- please email Sheryl if you filled out the survey because

Survey Monkey only gave her the first 10 responses (shugh2@frontier.com). We
will work games on Saturdays and Thursdays, starting the last week in April.
Look for signup genius coming as soon as we get all of the details from the
HOPS.

○ Can drive 5/13
○ April 26, dinner out fundraiser at Panda Express at the Sunset Esplanade.

Details will be sent out closer to the event.

● Uniform/Apparel
○ Uniform closet will be cleaned up this week then the uniform volunteers will start

getting everyone ready for parade season. They will also ask who needs new
marching shoes. They will place a shoe order for those who need new ones.

● Volunteers

● Treasurer
○ Adreann met with people before the meeting to help with QuickBooks t-sheets.

Let her know if you need help (treasurer@centuryband.org). We plan to keep
this as a way to track volunteer hours.

○ Please submit your volunteer hours to work places (Nike/Intel) who donate to the
band per hour. Don’t forget that you can also link your Fred Meyer rewards to the
band.

○ If you paid for the jazz trip but you aren’t going, the treasurers need to know who
wants to be reimbursed and who wants to roll it over in their account for next
year. Please let them know.

○ Can we do itemized statements? Adreann will look into how to make that
happen. We are still learning how to do everything in QuickBooks.

● Guard dance camp. We are looking into organizing this to get interest for next year.
Details are coming soon.
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Members present:

Patricia Bradley
Treena Cartales
Kim Barry
Christina Saribay
Carin Stronczek
James LaGris
Kirsten LaGris
Jeff Snively
Madeline Snively
Brian Lew
Monica Poulsen
Tami Glem
Mary Agnes Javier
Adreann Randle
Karen Lam
Melissa Ellis
Becky Takara
Christina McClelland
Laurel Tor
Koda La Madrid
Maria Crowell
Kristin Keezel
Jason Keezel
Cindy Brehm
Aimee Jones
Meeta Heuss
Greg Heuss
Niki Carr
Sheryl Hughes
Memory Bybee


